
Join the Boston Planning & Development Agency, other City officials, and your 
neighbors as we gather for our second workshop for the PLAN: Mattapan planning 
initiative. On December 10th, you will hear more about the planning process and 
the early feedback that we received at the October 25th Open House event. This 
will be an opportunity to share what is most important to you concerning planning 
themes in your neighborhood. We will have small group discussions, followed by a 
larger conversation for questions and comments. Your feedback at this workshop 
will be one of many opportunities to engage in a conversation around planning in 
your neighborhood. 

Light refreshments will be provided. Interpretation services and translated 
materials will be available in Haitian Creole and Spanish.
 
For more information on the PLAN: Mattapan planning initiative, please visit: 
http://bit.ly/PlanMattapan
 

PLAN: Mattapan 

Envisioning Your 
Neighborhood
Date

December 10, 2018

When

6:30 - 8:00 PM

Where

Mildred Avenue 
Community Center, 
5 Mildred Avenue, 
Mattapan, MA 02126

Social Media

bit.ly/PlanMattapan 
bostonplans.org
@bostonplans
#bostonplans

Contact:

Muge Undemir
Senior Planner
(617) 918-4488
mugzy.undemir@boston.gov


